
tiegin  rorwaraea  message:

From:  Elizabeth  Novak  <eandesigns81@gmail.com>

Date:  July  13,  2022  at 4:42:52  PM EDT

To: Michael  Behrendt  <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>

Subject:  Tidewater

My  husband  and Ilive  at 7 0ld  Landing  Road.  We  are  most  un happy  about  the  problem  of  them

impending  Food  Truck  parking  lot.  We  don't  want  the  noise,  traffic  (both  people  and  vehicles)  to

infringe  on our  generally,  quiet,  neighborhood.  Its probably  too  late  to bring  this  up, but  has anyone

brought  up Air  pollution  (from  Food  trucks)?  They  stink  to high  heaven.  Has anyone  brought  up the

Rodents  that  will  accumulate  around  the  trucks  and  area  (rodents  LOVE these  food  truck  parks)?  The

Food  truck  people  urinate  in their  trucks  where  they  prepare  food,  which  is beyond  gross.  Our

neighborhood  already  has a huge rat/mouse  problem.  The old town  hall building had a rodent  problem
too).  We  are  already  disturbed  by bad  music  from  Three  Chimneys  when  they  have  it outdoors.

We  plan  to call  the  police  whenever  we  hear  a peep  from  just  over  our  hill.

No thanks  to Food  Truck  park.  Not  there!  Maybe  Emery  Farm  or  Mill  town  plaza  want  its stunk  and

meds.  We  do not  want  it close  to us!

UNH  is Durham"s  "destination"  its the  only  one  that  will  ever  count.  Visit  our  downtown  restaurants,

they  are  already  in survival  mode.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth  Novak

Ps I dare you to read this out loud at the meeting  7/13/23
We  can not  attend  as neither  if is awake  past  8 or  9 pm

Sent  from  my  iPhone
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